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To:   Coppell ISD Board of Trustees 
From:  Brad Hunt 
Date:   May 29, 2013 
 
cc:  Dr. Jeff Turner 
  
 Re:  Naming of the new elementary school in Cypress Waters 
 
The Richard J. Lee family has a long and respected history in the Coppell ISD and the 
Coppell community.  In 1983,  Richard J. Lee Elementary opened in CISD and was named 
in the family’s honor.  Lee Elementary closed at the end of the 2007-2008 school year 
and was repurposed as  New Tech High @ Coppell.   
 
With the new elementary being built in the Cypress Waters area, we are respectfully 
requesting the CISD Board of Trustees name the new elementary school Richard J. Lee 
Elementary in the family’s honor. 
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